
Nursery Learning 

3rd-5th January 2024       

Our theme will be 

Welcome Back!      

  

Personal, Social and Emotional 

Development 

 This week in our Jigsaw session 

we will be talking about what    

we are good at and how it feels 

to be proud of something. 

Communication and Language. 

We will be talking to the children about what 

they have done over the Christmas holidays.  

Please bring in a photo of something your child 

particularly enjoyed doing during the holidays.  

We will then put these in the learning journeys 

along with their comments.   

Understanding of the World 

We will be talking about the season 

of winter and learning some new 

vocabulary such as frost, cold, 

freezing, ice, frozen and snow.      

We will look at some information 

and story books about winter    

time. If you have any books       

about winter please bring these     

in with your child’s name on them. 
Physical Development 

We will be developing our fine motor 

skills cutting out from magazines and 

sticking these into little books. 

Expressive Arts and Design 

We will be learning songs 

about winter, ‘On a Cold and 

Frosty Morning,’ and ‘The 

Frost Song.’  Both are 

attached to the newsletter. 

Mathematics 

We will be recapping the numbers we 

have focused on so far, 1 to 5.  We will    

be singing familiar number songs such     

as ‘One, Two, Three, Four, Five,’              

‘Five Currant Buns in a Baker’s Shop,’    

and ‘5 Little Men in a Flying Saucer.’ 

Literacy 

We will be focusing on Little Wandle phonics,   

recapping the letters already introduced.          

We will also be playing some listening and    

attention games on the carpet.   


